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Twilight concert for strings, woodwind and brass  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
We had our third twilight concert on Thursday and this time it was the turn of strings, 
woodwind and brass. It was such a lovely event and I was so proud to hear all our 
instrumentalists play with such accuracy and confidence. Special thanks to our peri staff for 
preparing them so wonderfully and for performing to us also.  
 
Scroll down for some action photos from the concert - apologies for missing out some of the 
performers but the majority are featured below.  
 
Watch out for the next concert in this series, which takes place on in March and will focus on 
the drum kit and guitar. 
 
 
Mr Ian Lenihan  
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